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Elective General Assembly of the Pakistan Olympic Association 
 
 
Dear President, 
 
We wish to congratulate you on your reelection to the position of President of the Pakistan 
Olympic Association on the occasion of your NOC Elective General Assembly which took 
place on 4 February 2012 in presence of two observers from the IOC and OCA. 
 
We would be grateful if you could also extend our congratulations to all your NOC Office 
Bearers and Members of your NOC Executive Committee. 
 
We were very satisfied to learn that your NOC election process was successfully 
conducted in accordance with your NOC statutes, in a free, fair and transparent manner 
and in a true spirit of fair-play and sportsmanship between all candidates.  

We fully encourage your NOC to pursue these efforts in the future and to continue working 
closely with all your partners at national, continental and international level in order to 
consolidate a sound basis for the benefit of the Olympic and sports Movement and the 
athletes in Pakistan.  

We look forward to our future collaboration and we remain at your entire disposal in order 
to continue assisting your NOC as much as possible in that way. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pere MIRÓ 
NOC Relations Director 
International Olympic Committee (IOC) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Husain Al-MUSALLAM 
Director General & Technical Director 
Olympic Council of Asia (OCA) 

 
 
Cc:  

- Dr Jacque ROGGE, IOC President 
- HE Sheikh Ahmad Fahad Al Ahmad AL-SABAH, OCA President 
- Syed Shahid ALI, IOC member 


